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WEDNESDAY 3 november 2010


7.00PM – 9.00pm





Queens Park





Precinct Meeting





FUNDING THE FUTURE


HAVE YOUR SAY about how to fund Waverley Council services to 2022


Waverley Council is about to make an important decision about how we fund future Council services.  


Council currently delivers 148 services. At least 40 of these didn’t exist at all 12 years ago and 76 have significantly expanded to meet community needs.  


We are considering a range of options to fund these and enhanced services to 2022 and are seeking your input about the preferred way for us do this.


Consultation is open until 31 October. We urge you to visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��www.waverley.nsw.gov.au� for more information. Have your say at � HYPERLINK "http://www.haveyoursaywaverley.com.au" ��www.haveyoursaywaverley.com.au� or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:haveyoursay@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��haveyoursay@waverley.nsw.gov.au� with your comments and queries. 


Please call 9369 8000 for more information.

















You are cordially invited to the Queens Park Precinct Public Meeting to find out what is happening in your neighbourhood. 


 


AGENDA


Welcome


Police report


Centennial & Queens Park report


Proposed Moriah College crossing in Queens Park Rd


Extension of resident parking in    Precinct


Safety issue at Eastgate crossing in Ebley St …and lots more!


The precinct system is an important means of two-way communication between residents and Council. You can have your say or just come and be better informed.


This is a public meeting, all welcome!











Support your precinct and have your say in the community
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�
WARD COUNCILLORS


Kerryn Sloan (Lib.)


  Phone 0407 828 750 or 9387 4867


  Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:kerryns@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��kerryns@waverley.nsw.gov.au�


Rose Jackson (ALP)


  Phone 0420 397 999


  Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:rosej@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��rosej@waverley.nsw.gov.au�


Mora Main (Greens)


  Phone 9387 2535


  Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:moram@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��moram@waverley.nsw.gov.au�








Any agenda items or questions about precincts? Call the Precinct Co-Convenor Peter Cohen on �0412 168 937.











